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What’s Been Happening? 
 

It’s December! What Are We Going To Do?  

 

  Our class will be trying to catch the 
Gingerbread man during the month of 
December. There are so many exciting 
activities that await us, as we indulge in 
this festive holiday treat! We’ll be 

making our own gingerbread houses as well. More 
information to come in regards to the 
gingerbread houses.  

Letters of  
the Month: 

Ss  Gg 

Classroom Monthly 
Themes 

Gingerbread, Winter & 
Snow 

 

Focus Words &  
Sign Language: 

 

Gingerbread 

 

Winter 

 

Snow 

 

Food, glorious food”...was the 
theme during November and 
boy, did we enjoy feeding our 
hungry tummies as we 
learned about healthy and  
unhealthy food choices. We 

relished in a bountiful Thankful Celebration 
that included each child’s favorite food: 
vegetables, fruits, dairy, grains, meats, and 
proteins, as well as, a few not so healthy 
choices. Our feast was both delicious and 
nutritious overall. Thank you to everyone who 
shared in this special day. We also discussed 
the ideas about Thanksgiving; being grateful 
for what we have, sharing and learning with 
others like the Pilgrims and Indians 
experienced. We ended the month with the 
classic story “Yuck Soup”, and made up our 
own “Yuck Soup” book in class. It was a 
delight to see all the children’s ideas as to 
what they’d like to add in the soup. The 
children also enjoyed reading the story 
“Stone Soup” ,as well as, making and eating a 
hearty bowl of stone soup (and yes we used  a 
real stone when cooking this).   

Peace and joy to all! Ms. Taney.   

Upcoming classroom 
events 

*Cookies, Cocoa and a 
Movie  

Tuesday, December 17th 

* Gingerbread Houses* 

Friday, December 20th 

Toy Drive  

11/ 18-12/9 

Holiday portraits w/ 
Lifetouch 

Wednesday, 

December 4th  

A Day Of Shopping 

When: Saturday,  

December 14th from  

9:00am to 4:00pm 

Open to all enrolled  

children and their  

families 

 

 


